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Fletcher Building Statement – Easysteel Fatality 
 
Auckland, 17 January 2019:  Late yesterday afternoon, one of our people died while working at 
Easysteel in Onehunga, Auckland. This has shocked and deeply saddened all of us. 
 
My thoughts and sympathies, and those of his team mates and managers, are with his family.  
We are working closely with WorkSafe as the incident is investigated and have closed the site 
during this process and as we work with our people there to support them through this loss.  
 
Ross Taylor, Fletcher Building CEO. 
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